Elsen, Nikki

From: Corey Hughes <CHughes@lacrossecounty.org>

Sent: Friday, February 14, 2020 12:38 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki; Bryan Meyer

Subject: RE: CSMs - User Streets & Bainbridge - Town of Campbell

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hey Nikki,
I am not sure if we have responded to this yet, but these are both good to go.
Thank you

Corey

From: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>

Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 4:41 PM

To: Corey Hughes <CHughes@lacrossecounty.org>; Bryan Meyer <bmeyer@lacrossecounty.org>
Subject: CSMs - User Streets & Bainbridge - Town of Campbell

Good afternoon,
Attached are two CSMs filed with the City creating a new parcel at Usher and Bainbridge Streets in Town of

Campbell. Because this is within the extra-territorial jurisdiction, these will be proceeding through internal review as
well as to the Common Council in March.

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC

Deputy City Clerk

City of La Crosse (Population 52,326)
400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse Wi 54601
608-789-7555 phone
www.cityoflacrosse.or
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Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:

In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic
communication.

PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL

This e-mail and attachments are intended for the addressed recipient only.
If you are not the correct recipient please notify the sender of the delivery error and
delete this message. Improper disclosure, copying, distribution, retransmission, or use
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